
 

 

1400 Pennbrook Parkway 
Lansdale, PA 19446 
 
Tele: +1 215 362 0700 

 

June 11, 2012 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
Due to an increase in CPVC material costs, we are writing to inform you of a price increase on 
our CPVC pipe products by approximately 7% effective Friday, July 13, 2012.  New price books 
will be available on our website, www.tyco-fire.com  by that date.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local Tyco sales 
representative. We appreciate your business and look forward to working with you in the future.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Tyco Fire Protection Products Team 

http://www.tyco-fire.com/�

